
     CITY OF SEBASTOPOL

 Certificate of Appreciation  
is  

    Presented to 

 Patrick Wilson

This Certificate of Appreciation is presented in recognition of your dedicated service to the City of
Sebastopol as a Member of the Sebastopol Planning Commission from December 19, 2017 to December 
31, 2020.

Your dedication in helping to guide the City of Sebastopol by making decisions and recommendations
on issues relatedto land use, growth, and development, plays a tremendous part in the success of the
City of Sebastopol and we appreciate your commitment to the City and this community.

This Certificate is in Grateful Appreciation of your service to the Sebastopol Planning Commission.

Dated this 5th day of January, 2021 
________________________________________ 

UNA GLASS, MAYOR 


